
In the near future, I will be introducing a series of bills to provide much-needed tax relief for 
Pennsylvanians and their families during these difficult inflationary times. 
 
This bill will provide a permanent exclusion to Pennsylvania volunteer EMS and Fire Company members 
from the Sales and Use Tax for any protective equipment used by volunteer firefighters, volunteer 
ambulance service personnel, or volunteer rescue service personnel to protect themselves from injury 
while performing their duties, regardless of the purchaser which includes the individuals volunteering for 
an EMS or Fire Company. 
 
Please join me in cosponsoring this legislation to provide tax relief for Pennsylvanians and their families. 
 


